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 18 September 2019 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

It’s wonderful to see the sun and clear blue sky - long may it last! 
 

Lamb and Calf Day - Tuesday 29 October 
Thank you to everyone who has registered their animals for our 
Lamb and Calf Day. 

 

Those of you with calves will need to use this  
number 12665358 to transfer your calf TO & 

FROM (this is the key) the event.  Please make sure 
this is done! 

 

The NAIT number for Championship day at Rongotea is 12662197. 
 

Could we have all trophies from 2018 Lamb day returned as soon as possible 
please. 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 

A Night At The Movies 

There are still tickets available for this amazing 

event from Mrs Taylor in the Office @ $12.00. 

You can pay online and once this is verified,  

collect your tickets from the Office or you can 

pay by cash/cheque at the Office.  The school 

bank account number is  

12-3143-0400806-01. 

Students need to be at the Globe Theatre between 6.30pm and 6.45pm. 

We are going to the Globe on Thursday 26 September for a practice.  Rooms 1 & 

4 will travel by bus, leaving @ 9.30am and returning around 2.30pm.  Rooms 2 & 3 

will travel by car and return to school around 12.30pm. 

Please ensure students have everything they need on Thursday morning              

(or before). 

CONGRATULATIONS to Alexandra Pedley for winning a place in the Royal New 
Zealand Ballet Company’s performance of Hansel and Gretel in Palmerston North 
at the Regent Theatre in November.  Well done Alex! 
 

Te Kawau Cluster Speech Competition is on Thursday 19 September at the   
Rongotea Recreation Centre starting at 7pm.  Kearny Matenga and Sophie Mullin 
are representing Glen Oroua School.  Good Luck Girls!! 

This term Room 1's focus has been about standing up and representing.   So our class went to 

Wellington for a trip.   After our trip on the train, the first place we went was the Wellington   

Museum, they had a new exhibit about past protests in 

NZ, which tied in perfectly with our term's focus.   The 

next place we went was to Frank Kitts Park.   It was 

where we had lunch - it was very yummy and fun -       

especially the slide.   Next we went to Parliament and 

this is what we had been waiting for.   The debating   

chamber was the most fun part of it all.   Huge thanks to 

all the parents who helped out.   Also we are thankful to 

the New Zealand Business and Parliament Trust for their 

grant to cover our costs.   
By Tom 

Term Events 
 Wednesday - 18 September 

- BoT Meeting 

 Thursday - 19 September - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 19 September - 

Te Kawau Speech        

Competition - Rongotea 

 Thursday - 26 September - 

GO Arts Performance/

Globe Theatre 

 Friday - 27 September - 

Last of Term 3 

Board of  Trustees Meeting -  
Wednesday 18 September - School Staffroom - 7pm 
 

Measles Thank you everyone - we have a nearly perfect record of immunisations 

across our school. 

 

Spring Show - Thursday 19 September. 

We have some great scarecrows here at school - if you want to enter yours in the 

competition - please collect them this afternoon - there are good prizes to be 

won!! 

 
SUMMER HOCKEY  

Registrations are open for summer hockey held at the turfs in 

Palmerston North in term 4. 

Year 1&2 play 4-aside on 1/6 turf, Year 3&4, 5&6 and 7&8 

teams play 6-aside on 1/3 turf, all 25 minute games.  

The season goes for 6 weeks from 22nd October to 28th        

November (weeks 2-7 of term 4) with Year 1&2 and 3&4    

playing on Tuesday afternoons, Year 5&6 on Wednesday        

afternoons, and Year 7&8 on Thursday afternoons, all teams' 

draws are between 3.30 - 6pm. 

Players will need dark blue or black shorts, white socks, mouth 

guards and shin pads. There are some sticks at school available 

to borrow if needed. School shirts are provided. Fees will be  

approximately $30 per player (depending on numbers).  

If your child wishes to play for Glen Oroua School, please 

email meg@glenoroua.school.nz or text 0211298465 with - 

Player name, age, year group, email address, and whether you 

would be able to manage/coach a team. 

Numbers are looking promising for our Y1-2, Y5-6 and Y7-8 

teams, but we are quite short for the Y3-4 team at the moment. It 

would be really helpful if you could please let me know by    

Friday if your child wishes to play this season.  

Ngā mihi  

Meg Gloyn  


